THE LIONS CLUB OF TIMARU SUBURBAN (202J) PO BOX 454 TIMARU 7940 NEW ZEALAND



20/09/2019

President Rotary Club Timaru P.O.Box78 Timaru

Dear Robyn

Re: 'TOOT FOR TUCKER' FOOD BANK PROJECT

Lions Clubs are coordinating food collection again this year in time for the Christmas period. This project helps people in need and the response from Timaru residents for the last years has been amazing.

We anticipate this to be repeated this year and again ask for volunteers from your organization to assist with the collection of the items.

The base will be the Salvation Army Fortress, entrance off Wai-iti Road.

A safety briefing will take place before departure.

Tooting vehicles alert residents that a collection vehicle is in their area.

We require helpers to gather the items and drive vehicles, in the past we have found we need 2 or 3 collectors per tooting vehicle. The collecting will take place on Monday November 18th from 5:30pm. Widespread advertising will be done including newspaper, radio and fence advertising for 2-3 weeks prior to collection time.

Please reply by Friday 8th November with numbers if you are able to join us with the collecting.

If you have any suggestions for improvement from your experience last year please forward these on to us.

Yours faithfully,

Yanni Dijkstra (behalf of Project co-coordinator)

44 /100

Secretary

Timaru Suburban Lions Club.

jack.jannie@xtra.co.nz

6889595